







Daryl Singleton, Michael Verner, Rebecca Butler, and Andy Wilson take time out of their busy schedules to pose for a picture. Not pictured is Zenida Middleton, president.

## Heads of the Class





Although their senior year was supposed to be a breeze, the senior class officers had much to do. They had to decide about Senior Trip, class gift, class motto, and most importantly graduation. The duties of the senior class officers and required much concentration and unity. The senior class officers were Zenida Middleton, president; Michael Verner, vice president; Theresa Barron, secretary; Rebecca Butler, treasurer; Andy Wilson, member-at-large; and Darryl Singleton, member-at-large.

A major controversy the officers had to deal with was the location of graduation. The officers, of course, played a big part in all of this. They attended meetings and wrote letters in support of their opinions. It was finally decided that graduation was to be held at Bulldog Stadium.

Another controversy concerning graduation the officers had to deal with was whether or not the NHS members would march first. Andy Wilson, also on the journalism staff, even wrote an article in the DOGHOUSE opposing it.

"Many problems existed with the students and getting together about ideas, but through much work and debating, many issues were resolved through compromise," said Senior Class President Zenida Middleton.

- Marvin Tucker